

TOWN OF CAMPTON SUPERVISORS OF THE CHECKLIST

Announcement of Appointment of Town Moderator Paula Woodward

Friday January 12, 2024

On Thursday January 11, 2024 the Board of Supervisors of the Checklist voted unanimously to appoint Paula Woodward as Town Moderator. Ms Woodward's term is effective upon swearing-in until after town meeting on March 13, 2024.

Ms Woodward has an extensive professional background in the Healthcare field including posts at Mid-State Health Care in top leadership roles.

Ms Woodward also brings many years of management experience with the Daughters of the American Revolution, a non-profit service organization, locally and state-wide, to her new role.

We congratulate Ms Woodward on her appointment and appreciate her commitment to Campton.

Campton Supervisors of the Checklist Nancy Donahue Ron Goggans Mary O'Brien